21 November 2019

Mr Greg Lamont
Your Executive Service Pty Ltd

Dear Mr Lamont,

RE: Vickery Extension Project (SSD 7480)

At the request of the Chair of the Independent Planning Commission, Professor Mary
O’Kane, | am responding to your email correspondence of 13 November 2019 on the Vickery
Extension Project.

As you are aware, the Commission completed the initial stage of the multi-stage Public
Hearing for this Project and provided its Issues Report in April this year.

The Project is now back with the Department for final assessment before it returns to the
Commission for determination. As such, until it returns to the Commission can make no
further comment on this matter.

For an update on the status of this matter, please contact Ms Phillipa Duncan, Planning
Officer of the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment, on

Yours sincerely
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Anna Summerhayes
A/Executive Director
Independent Planning Commission
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